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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
28th February to 5th March 2020      

                             Marshall in Little Acorns will be 4                      Bobby in Oak will be 5   
                                        Evan in Palm will be 6                              Finnley in Palm will be 6 

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well done    
Oak 
Class 
99.1% 

this week! 

OAK 99.1% 3 9 9 

CHESTNUT 97.4% 0 8 + 1 9 

WILLOW 97.4% 4 8 8 

ASH 97.0% 1 7 7 

SYCAMORE 96.8% 4 6 6 

HAWTHORN 96.0% 3 5 5 

PALM 95.8% 0 4 + 1 5 

ELM 93.5% 1 3 3 

HAZEL 93.3% 2 2 2 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET-96% 

           This week’s attendance – 96.2%                                               
We have met our target this week. Well done! 

Diary Dates  
 
 
Oak Class Assembly—Tuesday 3rd March 9.00am 
 
Year 2 SATs workshop—Wednesday 4th March 9.00am & 
2.30pm. A chance to ask questions and learn about statutory 
testing. 
 
World Book Day/Dressing Up as a Book Character or wear 
your PJs—Thursday 5th March  
 
Year 2 Space Enquiry exhibition—Thursday 5th March 
2.45pm– 3.30pm please come along to see the children’s work. 
 
Sycamore Class Assembly—Tuesday 10th March 9.00am  
 
Family Friday/Sport Relief—Friday 13th March 9.00am—
10.00am  Bring a £1 to wear your sports clothes 
 

   Lunch Menu Week 2          

NAG ON THE RAG   

 
Lots of children have returned to school  

after half term without  PE kits. 
 Please ensure they are back to school on Monday.  

 
Thank you.  

This week…. 
Year 1 made a return visit to Rubery Library 
this week as a finale to their Enquiry on 
Rainforests. They shared the books they 
have made with the Librarian and explored 
the library which had put together a wide 
selection of books on the Rainforest           
especially for our children.  It was a              
thoroughly enjoyable visit.  

Year 1 also had a special assembly on the 
Easter Story delivered by Open the Book 
from St Stephens Church.  

Next week… is whole school Science Week 

Year 2 parents are invited to a SATs 
Workshop next Wednesday 4th March at 
either 9.00am or 2.30pm to learn about how 
school delivers SAT’s testing.  

Corona Virus Advice  
Please see attached poster from the NHS              
regarding information and advice Coronavirus. 
 

Thought of the week...              
World Book Day is Thursday 5th 
March. “What would our world be 
like without any books?” 

Did you know….?      
 Healthy Eating        
 
 
A healthy plate of food 
should be roughly half               
vegetables, a quarter protein 
and a quarter carbohydrate 
according to the Foods 
Standards Agency                  
 






